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TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

Monday, June 29, 2020, 4:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
Remote meeting 

 
1. MnDOT projects in St. Paul – Tony Wotzka (MnDOT) 40 minutes 

 

NOTE TO COMMITTEE MEMBERS AND MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC: The chair of the Planning 
Commission has determined that it is not practical nor prudent for the Planning Commission and its 
Committees to meet in-person or pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, Section 13D.02. In light of the 
COVID-19 health pandemic, it is not feasible for any member of Transportation Committee to be 
present at the regular location, and all members of the Transportation Committee will attend this 
meeting by telephone or other electronic means.  

It is also not feasible for members of the public to attend the meeting at its regular location due to the 
health pandemic and emergency. Accordingly, no meeting will be held in the 13th Floor Conference 
Room in City Hall Annex at 25 W. 4th Street in the City of Saint Paul.  

Members of the public may monitor this meeting remotely the following way:  

Join by phone (choose one):  

(651) 267-3988 code: 26270127#  
(651) 266-5758 code: 26270127# 
(651) 266-5767 code: 26270127# 

Any presentation slides will be posted (as PDFs) to bit.ly/StPaulTC prior to the meeting. 
 

Upcoming Transportation Committee Meetings 

• July 13 

• July 27 

 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Meetings are open to the public. The Chair may allow five minutes for informal public comment (from non-
committee members) at the beginning of each agenda as needed. Additional time may be allocated for 
comments or further discussion at the discretion of the Chair. Meetings may be cancelled if there is not a quorum 
expected, or if there are no agenda items. For additional information on the Transportation Committee of the 
Planning Commission, please visit our website at bit.ly/StPaulTC or contact Bill Dermody at 
Bill.Dermody@ci.stpaul.mn.us or 651-266-6617.   

http://bit.ly/StPaulTC
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